
IN REPLY REFER TO:

United States Department of the Interior 4-4
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

Alaska Regional Office
2525 Gambell Street, Room 107
Anchorage, Alaska 99503-2892

4/1/96

Ms. Rosalind Kan, Engineering Manager
Department of Transportation and Public Facilities
Northern Region, Design and Construction
2301 Peger Rd.
Fairbanks, Ak. 99709-5399

Dear Rosalind:

Enclosed is the summary of our meeting on the Chitina Wayside. I
have not distributed copies to the other attendees, assuming you
will do so.

We appreciated the opportunity to discuss this project with you,
and look forward to working together to see it to completion.

Good wishes.

Sincerely,

Janet McCabe
Special Assistant for Partnerships
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